
Hi Samantha, 
I just wanted to send my support of LC 76 and ask you to vote yes. I think it's important that parents 
have a choice in the education of their children during the unusual circumstances in which they find 
themselves.  
Some may not feel equipped to homeschool their children, but may not be willing to have their children 
in the public schools considering either the virus or the sanctions around it. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Lindsay Foster 
Parent in Hillsboro School District 
 


